Dear Second Grade Friends,

Welcome to second grade, my name is Mrs. Schreier and I will be your new teacher in September. Can you believe summer is almost over? It surely went fast! I look forward to hearing about what you've been up to during these hot summer days.

Our day will begin at 8:50 A.M. and dismissal will be at 3:40 P.M. Please be sure to know what bus you ride or if you will be a walker/pick-up. Please bring a healthy snack to school each day. During the first week of school, I will be sending home additional information about the many exciting things going on in our classroom, along with a list of the daily "specials" we will have.

I am very eager for September to arrive so that we can begin our exciting and challenging school year together. The best way to be prepared is to have all of the right tools. To be ready for a fun and productive school year, you will need to do some summer shopping!

Pencil box or pencil zipper pouch Scissors

Lots of pencils/erasers 2 Composition notebooks

Markers 1 Folder

Box of crayons 5 Glue sticks

Sandwich or gallon size Ziploc bags Smock for Art/old T-shirt

Container of antibacterial wipes 2 Boxes of tissues

Headphones that plug directly into the device, not Bluetooth

WRITE **FIRST & LAST NAME** ON **ALL** PERSONAL ITEMS!

Again, welcome to 2nd Grade! I am looking forward to meeting you on Wednesday, September 6th and spending a great year together! Please be sure to arrive with a bright smile and positive attitude ©

Your Second grade Teacher,

Mrs. Schreier Room #17

kschreier@ewingboe.org